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H.E. Mr.

Ban KI-MOON
Secretary General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
USA

Vienna, 21 September 2015

Dear Excellency,

I'am pleased to inform you and to renew my highest considerations that the Organization for
International Economic Relations (OiER) actively supports the 10 Global Compact principles in
the field of human rights, labor rights, environmental protection and anti-corruption. With this
letter, we renew our intent to advance these principles in our sphere of influence and work,
and commit to communicate these principles clearly to the general public and to our

stakeholders.

We pledge to participate in the activities of the UN Global Compact, where and whenever
possible and appropriate — contribution to and collaboration with the regional and
international networks; participation in specialized initiatives and work processes, involvement

in partnership projects as well as reviewing and commenting on the COPs of participating
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Dr. Christoph LEITL

companies.
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